
 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 
 

 

  December 21 – December 28  

Sun 21 2 Samuel 7:1-5-8b-12, 14a, 16 

  
     8-8:30am Confessions –SPA 

 
8:30am Mass –SPA 

  
         9:30am Coffee Hour–SPA 

  
       10:30am Mass 

         11:30am Coffee Hour 

  
     6:30-7pm Confessions 

    7:00pm Mass   

Mon 22 Luke 1:46-56 
  

 
   7:00pm AA Meeting 

  
 

   7:00pm Christmas Choir Rehearsal 

Tue 23 Luke 1:57-66  

   7:00pm Posada –SPA 

Wed 24 The Nativity of the Lord (Christmas Eve) 
  Matthew 1:1-25 
           4:30pm Caroling 
           5:00pm Christmas Eve Mass 
           7:00pm Christmas Eve Mass–SPA 

Thur 25 The Nativity of the Lord (Christmas Day) 
  John 1:1-18  
          10:00am Caroling 
     10:30am Christmas Day Mass  

Fri 26 Matthew 10:17-22 
       →    No Events 

Sat 27 John20:1a, 2-8 
    3:00pm SJD-Men’s meeting –SPA 

Sun 28 The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary and Joseph 

  
Luke 2:22-40 

 
  

      8-8:20am Confessions –SPA 

  
 8:30am Mass –SPA 

  
 9:30am Coffee Hour –SPA 

  
        10:30am Mass  

  
        11:30am Coffee Hour 

  
      6:30-7pm Confessions 

 
   7:00pm  Mass   

 
 

    For complete Daily Readings: www.usccb.org 

 For a complete St. Patrick’s calendar: www.stpatrickpdx.org 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
   8:30 am ɀ For the repose of the soul of  

                      Margarita Franco P. 
 10:30 am ɀ For Jim Ray quick recuperation. 
   7:00 pm ɀ For the People of the Parish. 

 

PRAYER INTENTIONS 
 For the needs of our community, that during this Christmas 

season we would bring the light of Christ to everyone.   

 For those who are sick, suffering, or homeless, and for the 
poor and unemployed. 

 For a Christ-filled new year; that we would have the 
courage to imitate our Lord and the Blessed Virgin Mary. 

 

CHRISTMAS PRAYERS 

"Joy is the true gift of Christmas, not expensive presents 
that demand time and money. We can transmit this joy 
simply: with a smile, with a kind gesture, with some 
small help, with forgiveness. Let us give this joy and the 
joy given will be returned to us." 
—Pope Benedict VXI, 
 

ETERNAL GOD, 
This joyful day is radiant with the brilliance of your one 
true light. 
May that light illuminate our hearts and shine in our 
words and deeds. 
May the hope, the peace, the joy, and the love 
represented by the birth in Bethlehem fill our lives and 
become part of all that we say and do. 
May we share the divine life of your son Jesus Christ, 
even as he humbled himself to share our humanity. 
Bless us and the feast that You have provided for us, let 
us be thankful for the true gift of Christmas, your Son.  
Amen. 
 

CHRISTMAS EVE PRAYER 
Loving God, Help us remember the birth of Jesus, that 
we may share in the song of the angels, the gladness of 
the shepherds, and worship of the wise men. 
Close the door of hate and open the door of love all 
over the world. 
Let kindness come with every gift and good desires with 
every greeting. 
Deliver us from evil by the blessing which Christ brings, 
and teach us to be merry with clear hearts. 
May the Christmas morning make us happy to be thy 
children, and Christmas evening bring us to our beds 
with grateful thoughts, forgiving and forgiven, for Jesus’ 
sake. 
Amen. 
 

CHRISTMAS MANGER PRAYER 
 

O God,  
whose mighty Son was born in Bethlehem 

those days long ago,  
lead us to that same poor place, 
where Mary laid her tiny Child. 

And as we look on in wonder and praise, 
make us welcome him in all new life, 

see him in the poor, 
and care for his handiwork 

the earth, the sky and the sea. 
O God, bless us again in your great love. 
We pray for this through Christ our Lord. 

Amen. 
 

 

http://www.ewtn.com/vbible/search.asp?abbr=Matt&ch=16&bv1=13&ev1=19
http://www.usccb.org/
http://www.stpatrickpdx.org/


PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

1. Mass of Mary Mother of God – January 1st – 10:30 
am (Holy Day of Obligation). 

 

2. The office will be closed from Dec. 23rd until Jan. 
2nd 2015. 

 

3. There will be no Bulletin on December 28th. 
 

 

ST. PATRICK EUCHARISTIC ADORATION CHAPEL  
Announcements for the holidays: 

For the Holidays you are welcome to come and pray at 
the Chapel, but The Blessed Sacrament will not be 
exposed at the Adoration Chapel on the following 
dates:  
o Wednesday December 24th, and Thursday 

December 25th – Christmas Day. 
o Wednesday December 31st, and Thursday January 

1st 2015 - New Year 
Exposition is Wednesday and Thursday, from 12pm-
10pm.  If you want to sign up as a regular adorer please 
send an email to adoration@stpatrickpdx.org.  
 
 

PARKING DURING CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS 
 

 WELLS FARGO PARKING LOT 

Be advised that Wells Fargo Bank permits 
parishioners to use the bank’s parking lot on 
weekends and weekdays after business hours only. 

 

Please do not park in the Wells Fargo lot during 
business hours.  

 

 PARKING SAFETY 

To avoid break-ins please be sure to remove 
valuables and other items that may be visible and 
secure that the car is locked. 

 

THANK YOU ZUPAN’S MARKETS 
We would like to thank Zupan's Market for the 
generous donation of two floral arrangements that will 
be enjoyed by all parishioners, visiting families and 
friends during our Christmas Mass Celebrations at St. 
Patrick Catholic Church. 
Please show your appreciation by visiting Zupan’s 
Markets during this Christmas Season. 
 

QUEST 2015  

We are planning our 2015 Quest course. If you would 
like to be part of this evangelization program, or have 
others you would like to invite to explore/return to the 
Catholic Church, save the date! Quest 2015 starts on 
Wednesday, January 28, 6:30 p.m. at St. Patrick’s (free 
dinner and talk).  To sign up, go to our website: 
stpatrickpdx.org. 
 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK AND HOMEBOUND 
We will soon be starting a new ministry to visit the sick 
and homebound (this could be parishioners or others 
who need a visit).  If you would like to be part of the 
visiting teams, or if you know of someone who could 
use a visit, please contact Sr. Teresa, 
sdmportland@gmail.com, 503-241-4281. 
 

THANK YOU FOR HELPING WITH THE TRAVELING CRIB! 
Catholic Charities would like to thank all who donated baby 
items for the Traveling Crib.  Shawn Cass, who coordinates 
this program, shared with us the following testimony: άWe 
have a mother who is expecting a child in a couple of weeks.  
One of the items she requested was a bouncy seat, but we 
seldom have these seats because they are so popular.  When 
L ŎŀƳŜ ǘƻ ǎǇŜŀƪ ŀǘ {ǘΦ tŀǘǊƛŎƪΩǎΣ ŀ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŎŀƳŜ Řƻǿƴ ŀŦǘŜǊ 
Mass and put a new bouncy seat into the crib.  It was one of 
the first items gifted to us. Thank you for this gift, and for all 
the contributions, which are helping mothers in difficult 
situations keep and care for their children. 
 

FORTNIOUTSIDE THE PARISH NEWS 
 

THE PORTLAND FOOD PROJECT - needs Neighborhood 
Coordinators in NW Portland. The organization collects 
groceries from donors for local food pantry partners. Once a 
month, neighborhood coordinators collect the food in their 
area and bring it to the drop-off location in SE Portland. NW 
Portland currently has NO neighborhood coordinators. 
 Visit the website to learn more about the role and see if it’s 
a good fit for you. http://portlandfoodproject.org/coordinator-

signup-form.php 
 

LATENITE CATECHISM  
Jan. 29-31, 2015 at the Winningstad Theatre.  Touring for 
over 20 years and lauded by many Catholic media outlets, 
Late Nite Catechism was a smash hit the last time “Sister” 
conducted “class” in Portland.  This is a hilarious, joyous, and 
interactive celebration of the Catholic Faith.  Tickets 
available at www.portland5.com and the Portland’5 Box 
Office.  Group discount of 10% for 8 or more. 
 

VOLUNTEER FOR THE FAMILY WINTER SHELTER 
The Family Winter Shelter is looking for meal providers and 
volunteers.  They have a new location this year, but do not 
have a kitchen, so they are asking for pre-cooked meals that 
serve about 100 people.  Meals are served at 7pm daily.  
They also need volunteers to set up, serve meals, organize, 
be overnight hosts, and help with activities.  To host a dinner 
or volunteer, please contact Edith Murillo at 503-544-3935 
or at emurillo@humansolutions.org. 

 
 

 

mailto:adoration@stpatrickpdx.org
mailto:sdmportland@gmail.com
http://portlandfoodproject.org/coordinator-signup-form.php
http://portlandfoodproject.org/coordinator-signup-form.php
http://www.portland5.com/


  

  
 

  

Mention St. 
Patrick’s bulletin 

and get  
$10 off when you 
spend $30.00 or 

more in  
Los Jalapeños 

 

   

  
 

 

 

 

 

 


